

## NEWSLETTER SPRING 2023

## SPRING REFLECTIONS

As well as her role as ISCA Governor, Anthea Godfrey is Artistic Director of the Embroiderers' Guild and has worked on several national art projects. She has recently led two workshops on embroidery for ISCA students who greatly valued learning more about this intricate skill to embellish their design work and enrich their portfolios.

Earlier this term, ISCA was delighted to welcome residents from a local care home to the school. The busy afternoon included our special visitors viewing an exhibition of artworks by both students and tutors followed by a workshop focussed on portrait painting using different media. Over tea and cakes, there was lively discussion on the value of art and culture in society. This was a rewarding experience for all involved and we are already looking forward to the next visit.

Congratulations to the ISCA Charities
Committee which organised a Bake Sale to raise important funds for the DEC Turkey / Syria Earthquake Appeal. Delicious treats included lemon cupcakes and brownies and we would like to thank all those who baked for and supported this event.

Due to very high demand, we have opened up a few additional places on the ISCA Summer School which starts on 10th July 2023. Please contact admissions@isca.uk.com to find out more about this hugely popular programme.

We would like to wish all ISCA Year 2 students every success as they embark upon their A Level exams this term.

